
 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY 

FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Virgin Islands Port Authority 
Cyril E. King Airport, St. Thomas. U.S. Virgin Islands 
PASSENGER FACILITY CHARGE (PFC) APPLICATION 11 
Posted March 26, 2024 
 
The Virgin Islands Port Authority Port Authority intends to submit a new PFC application to 
the Federal Aviation Administration FAA to extend the collection of the PFC for St. Thomas 
Cyril E. King Airport (STT) and Henry E. Rohlsen (STX). This new application seeks to extend 
collection through August 31, 2031. Public comments may be submitted through April 25, 
2024, to: 
 
 

Anna Mauricia Penn  
VIPA Chief Financial Officer  
Phone: (340) 714-6623 or mpenn@viport.com 
 
Document Download 
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https://www.viport.com/_files/ugd/e0a2e7_58495d45ffff44de8e5c8e797499f132.pdf

